
 
College Planning Council Highlights 

 
The College Planning Council (CPC) held a meeting on Wednesday, May 2, 2018 at 3:00 p.m. in E-112 and 
during the meeting, the following occurred:  
 
Minutes ʹ The Council approved the minutes of the April 18, 2018 meeting as corrected.  
 
Presentation on the Campus Climate Survey ʹ The Council received the results from the Campus Climate 
Survey.  The College worked with the Higher Education Research Institute (UCLA) to develop, administer and 
compile the survey and results.  During academic year 2016-17, the college surveyed students, faculty, staff 
and administration; each group had a survey with its own set of questions.  Survey questions were developed 
to 

 

http://www.hartnell.edu/sites/default/files/u90/hartnell_campus_climate_summary_2017-v3-nc.pdf
http://www.hartnell.edu/sites/default/files/u90/2018_student_success_scorecard_-_powerpoint.pdf
http://www.hartnell.edu/agendas-minutes-and-documents-18

